Cook, Scott

From: John Meyer <john@cottonwoodlaw.org>

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 4:44 PM

To: Cook, Scott

Cc: Bill Bartlett; Joan Montagne; Thomas Elfmont

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Denowh v CELC, COPP-2022-CFP-009- attribution response required by 5:00 PM

today (Monday, May 16, 2022)

Hi Scott,
Thank you for the email and a copy of the complaint.

| have attached a photo of the attribution on our website that indicates the "full paid for by" message that your office
has deemed necessary. Please let me know if there is anything else that needs to be immediately addressed.

| understand that Cottonwood needs to provide your office with additional material in the next several days. We will
respond as soon as possible.

Best regards,

John Meyer
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The Polluters are getting nervous. They started a
new political action committee (No on 1-191) and
filed this complaint. Everything on our website and
social media accounts regarding 1-191 was made and
paid for by Cottonwood unless otherwise noted.
Sign the Petition and tell polluters to take a hike.




John Meyer

Executive Director & General Counsel
Cottonwood Environmental Law Center
P.O. Box 412 Bozeman, MT 59771
John@Cottonwoodlaw.org

(406) 546-0149

Lawsuits get things done. Click here [cottonwoodlaw.org] to support our legal work.




